
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Village of Oregon Village Board, Library Board, 
Library Board Building Committee, and/or Plan Commission members may be present at a New 
Library Listening Session for the Neighbors of the Future Library Property at 249 N. Main St.  
This event is intended to be an opportunity for neighbors to share their input on the new library 
and site and Board members may be present to listen to this feedback.   

This listening session will be held on Wednesday, March 20, 2019 at 6:30 PM at the Oregon 
Village Hall, 117 Spring St., Oregon, WI 53575.   

This constitutes a public meeting pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Board, 
173 Wis 2d 553, 494 N. W. 2d 408 (1993) and must be noticed as such although no formal 
action will be taken at this meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


